

Northern Parade Schools

King's Group Academies

admin-np@kingsacademies.uk www.npschools.co.uk Headteacher: Mrs Sue Wilson BEd (Hons)



Doyle Avenue Portsmouth Hampshire PO2 9NE Tel: 023 9266 2129

Monday 12th March 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

The Year Two team will be setting up some additional activities at lunchtime to ensure all children are able to enjoy a safe and happy lunch hour.

Two classrooms will now be opened at lunchtime to accommodate the year group. The 'Mindfulness Classroom' will allow children to relax and will offer a space for children who prefer to colour quietly and need some time to calm down after a busy morning- this will be run by Miss Pullen. The other classroom will be for quiet reading, run by Mrs Smith, where children will also be able to collect any reading rewards.

At break time, we will be trialling a split break, where half the year group will spend their break time on an additional playground. Again, this is to ensure the safety and wellbeing of all children in the year group.

If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Miss N Pullen Assistant Head

















